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Notification on the relieving date of Teachers and support staff transferred. 

 
 

 

Earlier, the Ministry of Education has informed teachers teaching in classes X and XII who were 

transferred in December 2021 as per the transfer notification issued vide no. 

MoE/DoS/HRD/Transfer/2021/152 dated July 15, 2021 to observe their effective date from 1st 

March, 2022. 

 

However, in the wake of the current covid-19 outbreak in the community, the examinations would 

not be able to complete as planned as its commencement date has been postponed to February 28, 

2022. Therefore, the Ministry would like to bring to the kind notice of DEOs, TEOs and Principals 

that the effective relieving date for teachers and support staff under your 

Dzongkhag/Thromde/Schools would be from 15th March 2022 which is after the completion of the 

Board Examinations. This notification is issued as per the decision of the 338th HRC Meeting held 

on 25.02.2022. 

 

The Ministry of Education apologizes for any inconvenience caused thereof. 

 

 

 
 

Copy: 

1. Hon’ble Secretary, MoE for kind information. 

2. Director General, DSE for kind information. 

3. Director, DoS, MoE for kind information. 

4. Chief DEO/TEO, Dzongkhags/Thromdes for kind information. 

5. All Principals for kind information. 

6. Office copy. 
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